
Public Hearing on Proposed Speed Humps on 
Winesett Circle 

 
Monday, June 21, 2021 

7:00 p.m. 
Council Chambers 

132 E. Washington Street 
(the meeting will also be available via ZOOM, 

please check the Town’s website at 
www.visitplymouthnc.com to view ZOOM 

instructions for the meeting) 
or provide comments prior to the meeting by 

emailing them to 
publiccomment@visitplymouthnc.com.    

At its meeting on May 10, 2021, the Town Council endorsed the 
installation of speed humps on Winesett Circle to decrease 
speeding.  The Council wishes to receive input on the proposal 
prior to the installation of the speed humps.   
 
The above graphic shows the proposed locations of speed humps 
in Winesett Circle.   
 
The graphic to the left shows what the speed humps will look like. 
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